
 

 

 

Childcare at Youth Assembly 2019 
 
URC Youth Executive and Children’s and Youth Work Committee are pleased to announce that there 
will be childcare provision for participants at Youth Assembly 18 to 20 January 2019. 
 
The aim is to increase accessibility so that those young people and young adults aged 11 to 25 who 
are parents are able to attend and participate in as much of the programme as possible. 
 
Provision will be for the pre-school aged children (0 to 5 years old) of URC Youth Assembly 
participants and Taster Day participants. 
 
Childcare will be provided in a secure creche run by appropriately qualified, experienced and DBS 
checked volunteers, and overseen by URC staff.  The creche will run during main sessions at the 
following times: 
 

SATURDAY 
9am to 1pm; 2pm to 3.45pm; 4.15 to 6pm 
 

SUNDAY 
9am to 1pm 
 

Parents are responsible for their children at meal times, afternoon breaks and throughout the 
evenings and night. 
 

Parents and their children will be accommodated in a shared room, in a ‘lodge’ area reserved for 
families and leaders to minimise noise and disruption from other YA participants. 
 

Parents may like to arrange an informal ‘listening’ service to enable some to participate in evening 
activities once their children are asleep. 
 

Food is provided – limited menu – bring own baby food if weaning (access to fridge and microwave 
available). 
 

Cots and high chairs are available – these must be reserved through the booking form.  Parents need 
to bring all other equipment, snacks etc and may wish to bring some toys/books to contribute to the 
creche. 
 

Places must be booked using the booking form (one per child) – copies can be obtained from 
children.youth@urc.org.uk  
 

Cost (including accommodation and food): 0-4 years old – £10 
5 years old – £55 

 

Parents must also book their place: 

• Youth Assembly (Year 10/S3 to 25 years old) weekend here Friday 18 to Sunday 20 January 
2019 

• Taster Day (Year 7/S1 to 16 years old) Saturday 19 January 2019 here 
 
For more information about these events please visit the URC Children’s and Youth Work web pages  

mailto:children.youth@urc.org.uk
https://goo.gl/forms/qwgvpc1CaqszIWF32
https://goo.gl/forms/Qt1CNt3U6BqgaQCf2
https://urc.org.uk/our-work/children-and-youth.html

